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	TSB Circular 126
COM 5/CB
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	Copy:
-	To ITU-T Sector Members;
-	To ITU-T Associates;
-	To ITU-T Academia;
-	To the Chairman, Vice-Chairmen,  Rapporteurs and Associate Rapporteurs of Study Group 5;
-  	To the Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen of   all ITU-T Study Groups;
-	To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau; 
-	To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau; and
-    To the  Director of the ITU Regional Office in Bangkok

	Subject:
	Questionnaire on policy, regulatory and standardization needs in the Asia Pacific region


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
During the last meeting of ITU-T Study Group 5 Regional Group for Asia and the Pacific which was held in Beijing, China on 26 September 2014, it was decided to produce the questionnaire which is described below: 
“Questionnaire on policy, regulatory and standardization needs in the Asia Pacific region”
This Questionnaire is aiming to investigate policy, regulatory and standardization needs that will be evaluated within ITU-T Study Group 5 Regional Group for Asia and the Pacific and that may lead to future activities in the Asia Pacific region.
Therefore, this Questionnaire is issued in order to ask to all ITU-T Member States, Sector Members, Academia, and Associates to provide their experiences.
The web-based questionnaire can be accessed at the following address: 
https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-T/studygroups/2013-2016/05/sg5rgap/Pages/questionnaires/sg5rgap-themes.aspx 
I would be very grateful if you could fill in the online questionnaire and submit it not later than
12 February 2015.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Cristina Bueti (tsbsg5@itu.int).
The success of this questionnaire depends on the responses that are received from ITU Member States, ITU Sector Members, Academia, and Associates. I urge you to take the time to fully respond to the survey and submit your responses before the above-mentioned deadline.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
Yours faithfully,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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